
 

 

 

Another busy week of trips and events to enhance 

our children’s learning.  Year 6 will carry out their 

‘bikeability’ sessions next week.  Year 5 will head to 

Morcombe for their Geography field trip.  Year 2 will 

visit Scarborough and Year 4 will have a sleep over 

in school to experience being away from home.  

Year 3 will walk to the University of Bradford to visit 

the Monsters & Mummies session as part of the 

Literature Festival.  Nursery, Reception and Year 1 

will have their fluoride applications in school. 
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Our second group of Year 6 children had a fabulous time on their residential 

with brilliant weather which is always a bonus!  Again, lots of activities were 

enjoyed and the children’s behaviour was exemplary.  

Nursery children enjoyed a beautiful sunny day in Haworth on the Keighley 

and Worth Valley railway to link in with their learning around journeys and 

trains.  Some Year 6 children visited 

Bradford Literature Festival in City Park 

as part of Refugee Week, to meet the 

famous puppet ‘Amal’.  The event 

included workshops where the 

ch i ld ren created boxes  and 

celebrated the range of languages 

spoken across Bradford. Done through 

poetry, storytelling, arts and crafts, the 

boxes was used by Little Amal to create her first sentence in City Park 

during the afternoon event.   

We will let you know in our next Newsletter how much was raised for 

‘War Child’.  Thank you to all who donated and took part in our non 

uniform day on Wednesday. 

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL 

 

We have the following vacancies available: 

 

• Level 3 Early Years Educator 

Apprenticeship 

• Level 3 Business Admin Apprenticeship 
Required for 1st September 2022 

 

Please see school website for further details . 
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Attendance  Don’t forget  

Please read our 

notices on the 

next page.  

DISTICTIVENESS AS A CHURCH SCHOOL 

THE WEEK AHEAD 

 

Please can parents tell children that they must not 

share lunches in school; packed lunches or school 

dinners.  Young children do not understand that 

some children may have allergies.  

Can parents please apply sun cream to children 

before school and bring a sun hat.  We may re-

apply sun cream at lunch time if needed.  If your 

child has sensitive skin, please provide your own sun 

cream.   

Thank you. 

Apprentice Vacancies 

 

This Terms Value in Worship is: 

THANKFULNESS—Thanks for Life 

‘Looking in’ 

This week will be valuing who we are, what we do, 

our strengths and skills.  Story of Talents—using our 

gifts.  Being grateful for life.  Being positive people—

seeing the good in life, preparing to change.  

The big question for this week is: 

What would life be like without people’s talents? 

SAFEGUARDING 



 

 

NOTICEBOARD 

Follow our Tweets 

You can keep up to 

date with activities happening in 

school by following our regular 

Tweets on  Twitter at 

@WestminsterBD3 

Attendance 

As always it is important 

that children attend school 

on a regular basis.  Good 

attainment starts with good 

attendance. 
 

REMEMBER 

  

  

 Monday 27th June 2022  Year 5 Trip to Morecambe 

 Tuesday 28th June 2022  Year 2 trip to Scarborough 

 Thursday 30th June 2022  Year 4 WOW Sleepover 

 Friday 1st July 2022   Year 3     

      Mummies Literature Festival 

 Monday 11th July 2022  Year 5 Trip to Morecambe 

 Friday 22nd July 2022  School Closes for Summer  

      Break 

  

Year 5 Trip to 

Morecambe 

Monday 27th June 

Can parents who have 

not yet done, please 

make sure that consent 

forms are completed.  

Thank you. 

 

Year 2 Trip to 

Scarborough 

Tuesday 28th June 

Can parents who have 

not yet done, please 

make sure that 

consent forms are 

completed.  

Thank you. 

Refugee Week 

We were so busy 

celebrating and raising 

awareness of refugee week, 

the children really enjoyed 

all the activities and events 

that they took part in.   

 

As well as all the events and 

activities, we welcomed a 

speaker in school to talk 

about ‘Before, During & 

After’ bring a refugee.   

The children were asking lots 

of questions and learning 

about life as a refugee. 

 

 

 

 

***New School Day Timings from September*** 

Further to the letter that was issued with our 

Newsletter on 10th June please remember the 

following important information: 

The school day will increase by 20 minutes per day 

from 6th September 2022.  Children will have ten 

minutes extra at lunch time for more physical 

activity and ten minutes extra curriculum time in the 

afternoon.  There is no change to the morning start 

time. 

School start time:  8.30am 

School Finish Time:  3.00pm 

Nursery 

AM Session:  8.20am—11.20am 

PM Session:  12.00—3.00pm 

https://twitter.com/EastMortonCEP
https://twitter.com/EastMortonCEP


 

 


